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We desperately need an energy storage transition plan.  I won't reiterate the dangers 

emanating from outdated storage tanks, seismic risks, air pollution, the vast majority 

of airplane fuel and other fossil fuels  being stored within Portland city limits and just 

across from Forest Park, etc.  These are well known.  We need a comprehensive 

plan that includes benchmark goals that can be achieved and will lead to a safer, 

quicker transition to truly renewable energy sources.  We also need to have an 

inclusive, equitable planning process. 


